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PUBLIC NOTICE
 Release Date: February 7, 2019 

  
 

JURY SCAMMERS ASKING FOR PERSONAL  
OR PAYMENT INFORMATION 

 

SAN BERNARDINO, CA—The San Bernardino County Superior Court 
is advising the public that persons representing themselves as court 
officials or sheriff’s personnel may be contacting past and prospective 
jurors and asking for personal or financial information. 
  
Please be advised that official Court personnel do not request personal 
information from jurors over the phone.  
 
Should you receive a telephone call from someone identifying 
themselves as a court employee or sheriff’s personnel and requesting 
personal or financial information such as your social security number, 
date of birth, credit card numbers, etc., please contact the fraud unit at 
your local law enforcement agency. You can also file a report with the 
Federal Trade Commission 
 
Additional information about scams and security can be found on the 
website for the Federal Bureau of Investigation.  
 

To respond to a jury summons, or for questions regarding your jury 
service, please go the court’s official website: www.sb-court.org and 
click on “Jury Information” or call Jury Administration at 909-884-1858.  
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